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Good morning Toni,
 
I’ve heard from Sarah Martin, Sanford Bailey and Robin Hammond – all three would like to be
considered for reappointed to the Open Space and Parks Advisory Committee.
 
Thanks!
 
Chris
 
 
 

Christopher Snow
Director
Wake County Government
Community Services / Parks Recreation & Open Space
csnow@wake.gov
919.856.6677 office | 919.743.4853 fax
PO Box 550, Suite 1000
Raleigh, North Carolina 27602
Wake.gov/parks

 
 
PLEASE NOTE: Wake County has updated its domain to .gov. Our updated website is
www.wake.gov, and my updated email is csnow@wake.gov.
 

From: Toni Womack <Toni.Womack@wake.gov> 
Sent: Friday, April 5, 2024 4:22 PM
To: Chris Snow <csnow@wake.gov>
Subject: June reappointments for OSAPAC
 
Good afternoon Chris,
 
Hope this message finds you well.  According to my records, there are 3 members whose service
terms on OSAPAC are ending June 5, 2024.  Do you know if these members wish to be reappointed?
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Board Actions ~

Name status Term start Date End Date Position Category Actions
@ saanBMatin  Acive 1 Jun 06, 2022 Jun 05, 2024 District 3 Action ~
@ sanfordwbailey  Active 1 Jun 06, 2022 Jun 05, 2024 District 6 Action +
Robin M Soil and Water
o Active 4 Jul 01,2022 Jun 30, 2024 el Action





 
If you can please reply letting me know, that would be great.
 
Best regards,
Toni
 
 

Toni Womack, NCCCC
Deputy Clerk
Wake County Government
Board of Commissioners
Toni.womack@wake.gov
919.856.6163 office |
919.441.6632 Work Cell |
301 S. McDowell Street
Raleigh, NC 27601-2091
Wake.gov
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